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ClearPath Hires New Chief of Staff, Expands Development Portfolio

Washington, DC – Wednesday, February 1, 2023 – ClearPath announced the addition of
Katie Prendergast as Chief of Staff to the CEO.

“We are so excited to add Katie to our growing team,” said ClearPath CEO Rich Powell. “Her
operations and communications experience in the nonprofit sector, on the Hill, and in the
Administration will be extremely valuable in advancing ClearPath’s mission through optimizing
our internal systems and strategies.”

Katie joins ClearPath from No Labels, a nonprofit advocacy organization, where she led
day-to-day operations and worked closely with Congressional and business leaders across the
aisle.

She previously served as Director of the White House Management Office under former
President Trump. Katie has also served in communications roles at the Small Business
Administration and on the press team for Senator Bill Cassidy (R-LA).

Maggie Carroll, who was most recently Chief of Staff, has been promoted to Senior Director of
Development. In this new role, Maggie will lead ClearPath’s development strategy and
philanthropic engagement.
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ABOUT CLEARPATH
ClearPath 501(c)(3) was established by businessman Jay Faison in 2014. ClearPath’s mission
is to develop and advance policies that accelerate breakthrough innovations that reduce
emissions in the energy and industrial sectors. To advance that mission, we develop
cutting-edge policy solutions on clean energy and industrial innovation. An entrepreneurial,
strategic nonprofit, ClearPath 501(c)(3) collaborates with public and private sector stakeholders
on innovations in nuclear energy, carbon capture, hydropower, natural gas, geothermal, energy
storage, and heavy industry to enable private-sector deployment of critical technologies. Learn
more at clearpath.org. Follow us on Twitter: @powellrich, @ClearPathAction

https://clearpath.org/about-us/katie-prendergast/

